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As CEO of Bridgeway Recovery Services, a mental health and addictions treatment 

clinic, in Salem I can state clearly we have a crisis in Oregon when it comes to 

supporting children and adolescents struggling with symptoms of mental illness.  

Without medically necessary treatment this kids will suffer well into adulthood.  I 

strongly urge your support of this bill. 

Tim Murphy 


